
Cannon, H. W. February 11, 1899 

H. W. Cannon to James J. Hill. 

The Spokane Falls & Northern Railway Land 
Grant Trustees have been acting very badly. 
States that "under the circumstance, we will 
take immediate steps for the removal of the 
Trustees upon Col. Clough's arrival here 
next week. " 
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